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OCEAN YACHT RAQCE.

The secrctary of the Geclong Yacht Club,
Ar. Walter Wiggs, has received a letter from
the Mersey Yacht Club, Tasmemia, extending
a hearty welcome {o Victorian yachtsmen who
intend visiting the island waters i connection
with the forthcoming occan yacht race to be
conducted by the G.Y.C. for *“the Rudder”
cup. The club also asks for information re-
carding a proposal to hold a £25 ocean race
in Tasmanian waters. Mr. T. A. Dickson’s
new mower yacht is likely to be the only
Geelong boat in the race, and o total entry
of about a dozen cruisers is expected.
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